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CRRT Notice (265): Updates on Campus Access and Daily 

Reporting of COVID-19 Cases 
 

COVID-19 Rapid Response Taskforce 

2022-12-14 

 

Dear Colleagues and Students 

 

The Government has announced scrapping LeaveHomeSafe scanning when entering venues 

and amber health code for incoming travellers with effect from 14 December 2022. In this 

connection, the University will adopt the same measures for campus access accordingly.  

 

Campus visitors and contractors should continue to follow the existing registration protocol 

set by the Campus Facilities and Sustainability Office, despite that they are NOT required to 

use the “LeaveHomeSafe” mobile app to scan QR codes. Venue QR codes on campus will be 

removed momentarily.  

 

Please note that the vaccine pass requirements still apply to some scheduled premises, such as 

restaurants, where patrons must show venue staff their COVID-19 vaccination records.  

 

The Taskforce will continue uploading the daily CRRT notice of reported cases to the PolyU 

intranet but suspend disseminating the same notice copy to all staff and student email 

accounts. Related information is accessible via the COVID-19 InfoHub 

https://www.polyu.edu.hk/combatcovid19/info-hub-for-the-public/  

 

The University will monitor the epidemic situation and adjust the arrangements as needed. 

 

 

Best regards 

 

Kwok-yin Wong 

Chairman, COVID-19 Rapid Response Taskforce 
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